
Nickalus Holmes 

CORRESPONDENCE^^™ 
6/27/2025 
[DOCUMENT NO. 05266-2025] 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Speaker Signup 
Friday, June 27, 2025 10:32 AM 
Adam Teitzman; Hong Wang; Consumer Correspondence 
Cindy Muir; Angie Calhoun; Kelly Thompson; Speaker Signup 
FW: Screw you and the 39% raise! 

Good morning 

This email goes along with the one Cindy sent this morning. 

We received the below protest for PGS rate request, to be placed in Docket #20250029. 

Thank you! 

Michaela Kule, MBA 
Public Information Specialist II 
Office of Consumer Assistance & Outreach 
Florida Public Service Commission 
(850)413-6107 

I FLORIDA PUBLIC 
| SERVICE COMMISSION 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business are considered to be public records 
and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: John DiCaprio <JD3DDesigns@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, June 27, 2025 10:22 AM 
To: Speaker Signup <SpeakerSignup@ psc.state.fi.us> 
Subject: Re: Screw you and the 39% raise! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Teco gas is proposing a 39% increase! Thats highway robbery! Do you think any utility should raise rates 39% 
in a year? They need to be looked into since they want a huge increase off the backs of hard working Americans 
and seniors who are on a fixed income are screwed! SS only pays so much and you will hurt many many 
seniors! 

Criminals in suits! 

Sent from my iPhone 

On Jun 27, 2025, at 7:52 AM, Speaker Signup <SpeakerSignup@psc.state.fl.us> wrote: 

Good morning, 
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Could you please clarify which company are you referring to? 

Michaela Kule, MBA 
Public Information Specialist II 
Office of Consumer Assistance & Outreach 
Florida Public Service Commission 
(850)413-6107 
<image00 1 .jpg> 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business are 
considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to 
public disclosure. 

From: John DiCaprio <¡d3ddesigns@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, June 26, 2025 5:52 PM 
To: Speaker Signup <SpeakerSignup@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: Screw you and the 39% raise! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when 
opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

WTF. I am appalled at the rate hike! WTF do you do to deserve a 39% increase in the cost of 
natural gas. Half the charge goes to delivery and we barely use a lot of natural gas but you will 
stick it to us anyway! 

Typical over charges! I am against the increase! Stick it! 
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